January 11, 2023
 
Dear EHS Families,
 
Please accept my sincere apologies for the mistake I made during progress report time. In my original letter, I said that the second semester would start on January 23rd. Instead, the 3rd quarter starts on January 30th. As a result, the new electronic device policy will also start one week later, on January 30th. I apologize for the confusion this might have caused with your scheduling.
 
JANUARY		11	***EARLY RELEASE/TEACHER PD
16	NO SCHOOL – MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. HOLIDAY	
25	***EARLY RELEASE***/7TH HOUR EXAMS
26         SECOND QUARTER EXAMS: 1, 2, 3/ ½ DAY 
27          SECOND QUARTER EXAMS: 4,5,6/ ½ DAY
27	END OF THE SECOND QUARTER/FIRST SEMESTER
30	THIRD QUARTER/SECOND SEMESTER BEGINS
 
Thank you,
 
 
Tim Baldwin, Principal, EHS


